
Comment for planning application 24/00375/F
Application Number 24/00375/F

Location Os Parcels 7685 6871 8775 1582 3675 3173 1865 0250 8545 7331 1724 And Part 0006
Adjoining Stratford Road A422 Wroxton

Proposal Formation of two fishing lakes, two nursery lakes, the siting of 15 accommodation lodges, 8
pods, a management building and ancillary vehicular access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Katherine Daniels  
 

Organisation
Name Andrew Barnes

Address Prentice House,Millers Lane,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BS

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Sir / Madam  
 
I am writing in response to the application for a fishing village with holiday lodges next to 
the former Wroxton Motocross track 
 
Firstly this part of the country has an abundance of places to fish, so I not see any 
justification or need for another one 
 
Likewise, we are also very well served with holiday accommodation in North Oxfordshire to 
suit all budgets, so there does not appear to be any justification is creating more holiday 
lodges on agricultural land, especially in a location where the access needs to be from a very 
fast and busy road 
 
Despite our close proximity to Banbury, our village and the surrounding villages have very 
little light pollution for which we are very grateful and keen to protect. Allowing a holiday 
village to be built on the edge of the village, which could well be given consent to expand 
further in the future could well increase the light pollution  
 
We are also mindful that when the neighbouring land was used for large Motocross events, 
the endangered Great Crested Newts, who occupy the land were at risk as no measures 
were put in place to protect their environment and there does not appear to be an 
acknowledgement of this risk in the current application 
 
For the reasons above, I hope that you will reject this application 
 
Regards 
Andrew Barnes
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